Church Stats November 5%, 2017

Tithes received last week: $4,673.33
Church Planning $23.39
Fellowship Hall $20.00
Youth Fund $100.00
Bible Study 53
Last Week’'s Attendance 56
Contacts 10

Regular Service Schedule

Sunday
Sunday School 9:15 am
Morning Worship 10:30 am
Evening Worship 6:00 pm
Wednesday
Prayer Meeting 6:00 —7:00 pm
Team Kids 6:00—7:00 pm
Youth 6:00 —7:30 pm

Nursery
Infants - Kindergarten

Sunday, November i bl
AM —Anna Davis
Shirley Strickland

Sunday, November 19"
AM — Anna Davis

Ruthie Ward

Church Staff

Rev. Daryl Tanner

Pastor
pastordaryl@screvenbaptist.com

Mrs. Wendy Shaw
Church Secretary
wendy@screvenbaptist.com

Property Committee

Week 1/Team #1 — Randy Ward
Week 2/Team #2 — Bobby McCraw & Derik
Harrelson
Week 3/Team #3 — Chuck Daniels
Week 4/Team #4 — lames Adams

Mailing Address:

Screven Baptist Church
P.0O. Box 2776 Georgetown, SC 29442

Physical Address:
Screven Baptist Church
2221 South Island Road, Georgetown, SC 29440
Phone No.: 843-546-2589

Church Office Hours:

Monday — Friday
9a.m.—2pm.

VISION STATEMENT:
Reach the People
Teach the People
Keep the People

Check us out on our website;
www.screvenbaptist.com
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WELCOME TO SCREVEN BAPTIST CHURCH
- : November 12 2017

Weicome and Announcerr}ents ::'-
. Call to Wo'rs'hi':p.' :

Hymn-

Meet and Greet .
Offeroytym

_-'M:e'ssag'e:fro"r_h. Rev Daryl Tarmer

o n'viéat'idh' H\)m:ri S
: Flowers placed in the sanctuary today were prowcied by the church and

; arranged by the Flower Committee.

- Note If you would hke to pface flowers in the church p.’ease contact Lora
: Ether:dge @ 843- 520 1962 : : -

We would hke to express o specml thank you to Colomal Floral Fascmat.'ons for
" placing flowers in the sanctuary for Sunday, November 5.

THIS WEEK AT SCREVEN

Sunday
Regular Service Times

Wednesday
Team Kid & Youth Ministry @ 6 p.m.
Midweek Prayer Service @ 6 p.m.

Memorials
General Fund

¥ |n memory of Eva Ward from the Deborah Class.

= In memory of Eva Ward from Ava Bullard.

= |n memory of Eva Ward from Lunette Collins.

= In memory of Eva Ward from the family of Horace and Marjorie Ward and
Barbara Grissom.

Fellowship Hall
= In memory of Eva Ward and Flora Nardini from Alberta Bratcher.

Attention Committees:
Please be careful of spending through the end of year.

Toys for Tots . : :
Every year the Umted States Marine Corps Reserve collects and dlstrlbutes _
toys for children whose parents cannot afford to buy them Christmas. If you
would like to participate, please place new, unwrapped toys in box labeled
“Toys for Tots” located in Ed. Building by water fountain by December 15th.

Thank you
What a blessing Katie Ball, Erin Plautz, Lerraine Fanning, and all the children of
TEAM KID were by helping to pack all of our Socktober Fest bags. We had well
over 50 bags to donate to the Justice Center for those in need. — Suzie Nesbitt

Thank you to Bert Etheridge, husband of Lora. He blessed SBC greatly when he
allowed us to buy six turkeys from Food Lion for the sale price without having
to make the required purchase of $35 worth of groceries per two turkeys.
Each turkey cost was under $6 for our Thanksgiving Blessing Bags. Also, a
great big thank you to his boss for approving this for him. — Suzie Nesbitt

: Mlssmn Statement: : -
”We w.vl.f bea place of refuge:in our community. We will reach out to the lost
" and hurting to share with ther the grace of God in Christ Jesus. We will " -

o provideé everyone opportunities to be built up in faith. In-all we do our aim .
_ will be to exalt Christ, equip the believer, and evangelize the fost.” = |

November Financial Figures
Budget to date: 54,063.67
Received to date: $4,673.33
Spent to date: $7,705.08

Birthda'y Cake Schedule for
South Island Assisted Living
November — Mandy Mcleod




